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 Workshop Report

The IQAC and library of Ramanujan College, University
of Delhi organized a two day workshop on MARC 21
(Machine-Readable Cataloging) and RDA (Resource
Description and Access) on 29th and 30th January 2024
for the library staff. The resource person for this
workshop was Dr. K. N. Jha from Delhi Skill and
Entrepreneurship University. It was inaugurated by
the Principal Prof. S.P. Aggarwal. The organizers of the
event were Dr. Bebi, College Librarian and Dr.
Nirmalaya Samanta, Convenor. The workshop aimed to
enhance the knowledge and skills of library
professionals in cataloging and resource description,
focusing on the MARC 21 format and RDA standards.
The workshop was designed to be interactive and
participatory. It included a combination of
presentations, hands-on exercises, and discussions.
Participants had the opportunity to engage with real-
life cataloging scenarios and apply the concepts
learned during the workshop from the resource person
Dr. K.N. Jha. The key topics covered by the resource
person were evolution, significance, structure and
components of MARC 21 records and introduction to
RDA. The workshop proved to be a valuable investment
in the professional development of library staff.
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